
Board of Management Agreed Report 

January 30th 2024 

 
• The Board of Management met on January 30th 2024. 

• The Board congratulated the students who participated in both the BT Young Scientist and 

Technology Awards, as well as the Vex Robotics Competition. 

• The Board praised the work of the Teaching and Learning Sub-Committee. 

• The School Calendar for 2024-25 was accepted by the Board. 

• The Child Protection Statement, The Health and Safety Statement, The Homework Policy and 

the School Uniform Policy were all reviewed. 

• The Board will meet again on March 19th 2024. 

 


